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Resurfacing project underway on U.S. 81 in Ottawa County 

 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has begun work to resurface about nine miles of 
northbound U.S. 81 and about three miles of southbound U.S. 81 in Ottawa County. 
 

Work on northbound U.S. 81 will begin about 2 miles south of K-106 and continue north to 
about seven miles north of K-106. Work on southbound U.S. 81 will begin about two miles 

south of K-106 and continue north to about one mile north of K-106. (See attached maps.) 
 

Traffic will be reduced to one 16-foot lane at a reduced speed through the work zone. 
Drivers should expect minimal delays, not exceeding five minutes. 

 

APAC-Kansas Inc. of Hutchinson is the prime contractor for this $8.9 million project which 

is scheduled for completion in September, weather permitting. 
 
KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a highway work zone.  To stay aware of all road construction projects 
across Kansas, go to www.kandrive.org or call 5-1-1. 

 
Southbound U.S. 81:  
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Northbound U.S. 81: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

### 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 
  

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FKansas-Department-of-Transportation-Northcentral-Kansas-344111408933062%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C05ebef0a51bc43db32d308d7c51c0059%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637194596536579935&sdata=3V48bveAVs6E63QrAiYeNxiTHYgES%2FUmhPZ8cn0jY48%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FNCKansasKDOT&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C05ebef0a51bc43db32d308d7c51c0059%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637194596536579935&sdata=RB6Mj6O7wEr05tFgLcnhgHtJ5IUDChgakKxpPpTW6wQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2F82973%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C05ebef0a51bc43db32d308d7c51c0059%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637194596536589929&sdata=xUDw9OsNplj4IQsv56ILl4CfPytu1Rud3le7DZoD2Ng%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fkansastransportation.blogspot.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C05ebef0a51bc43db32d308d7c51c0059%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637194596536589929&sdata=FT%2F7PpictPXMXAFHnz48tqAfHTCbWCpJgZJoYbfN1rw%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fkansasdepttransportation%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C05ebef0a51bc43db32d308d7c51c0059%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637194596536599922&sdata=G4nu%2BKvvsKnXnHqf6Kf3pbyafprkmqtTywQ4FRLcnyI%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fuser%2Fkansastransportation&data=02%7C01%7CAshley.Perez%40ks.gov%7C05ebef0a51bc43db32d308d7c51c0059%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637194596536599922&sdata=Y%2FAykyPkUnLuM2zUEBopUxrc6s%2Fn2p43uC3jkINmwOk%3D&reserved=0

